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15th May 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

EYFS class changes  

In preparation for your child transitioning from their current Reception class into Year 1, we 

will be mixing the classes after half term to make up 2 classes instead of the current 3. 

 

This will enable the children to get used to a larger class size, mix with other children and 

start to get an understanding of the routines they will be following in Year 1.  

 

Once the finalised class lists have been decided, these will be communicated out to all 

parents before we finish in July.  

 

We understand as a parent/carer that you may have some questions or concerns so please 

feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher or call the school office on 0121 716 0444.   

 

Thank you for your continued support as always.  

 

Mr Williams 
Head Teacher  
 

 


